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Greetings, IBsters— 
 
Welcome back from Week Without Walls! I hope that your week was as fun and provocative as 
mine! 
 
We’ll take some time to reflect upon WWW when next we meet, but today we’ll make a run at a 
Paper 1. 
 
I strongly recommend that you take roughly a half-hour to prepare before you begin writing. 
 
Welcome back!— 
Mr Leo 
 
Homework: 
In anticipation of our return to prepping for the IOC, please review the chapter overview of I 
Know Why the Caged Bird Sings, share with us by Mr Bryans. You can find this document 
posted to our Moodle page. 
 


